
From: David Amendt [mailto:davidamendt@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 1:36 PM 
To: Vanessa T. Sellers <vsellers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: 811 Whitehead St 
 

Hi Vanessa,  

 

  Happy New Year! Please add this letter of support for Mike and Julie Johnson's project at 811 
Whitehead. We believe the addition of a covered deck and pool will allow them to enjoy their 
property to it's fullest. We encourage the Planning Board to approve this project. 

 

David Amendt and Leslee Fisher 

815 Whitehead 

Key West 

 

mailto:davidamendt@hotmail.com
mailto:vsellers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov


To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We share a fence in common with the property at 811 Whitehead Street (we reside at 808 
Shavers Lane).  We want to express our wholehearted agreement with the owners to allow 
them the variance necessary to improve the property with  a rear covered porch, inground 
swimming pool, wood deck and wood fence. 
 
Please make note of our agreement for your January 18, 2018 hearing date. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jon and Janine Seibert 
808 Shavers Lane 
Key West, FL  33040 
 
 
--  

Jon K. Seibert  (305)433-0552 
Sales Manager 
Janine R. Seibert, CRS  (305)433-1911 
Sales Manager 
 
 
 

CENTURY 21 SCHWARTZ REALTY 

211 Simonton Street 

Key West, Florida 33040 

 
 
jjseiberts@gmail.com 
 
 

mailto:jjseiberts@gmail.com

